
LaSalle church of Christ                                                                     July 05, 2020 

Niagara Falls, NY   14304                                                                    
 

Web site …  lasallechurchofchrist.org 

 
Please adhere to the safety guidelines you recently received and that are also posted on the bulletin board. 
 

Note:  Part of those guidelines include the fact that the basement is not to be used. 

 

Prayers    In our prayers, let’s praise God, recognize His greatness, and thank Him for His blessings.  
 

Please pray as we continue our search for a preacher. 
 

Anna Brink fell June 22
nd

  and reinjured her pelvic bone.   
 

Jessica Alcorn had a visit to the hospital this past week but is feeling much better. 
 

David Alcorn had an MRI on his knee Wednesday but no results as of yet. 
 

Goldie Crow   Let’s keep her and the rest of the family in our prayers as they deal with the passing of Red Crow on June 26. 

Visitation was held this past Thursday at Otto Redanz Funeral Home. 
 

Klansee, an acquaintance of Edie Sumner, is in need of prayers.  She recently suffered her second miscarriage in a row. 
 

Maria Swindlehurst requests prayers for her friend Cyndi Lewis as her family deals with some personal problems. 
 

Susan, Rodney Jones’ sister that recently had back surgery thanks everyone for the cards she received. 
 

Judy Blakelock, sister to Marge Reed and Nancy Schul, fell May 7 and broke her wrist and femur.  She had surgery May 9 to repair 

the femur bone.  She went to Elderwood for rehab and at this time it is planned that she will be released to go home on July 3
rd

.   

She will still have to take it easy at home.  Prayers are appreciated. 
 

Linda Kay Russell (Wayne Carter’s cousin in VA) and also her daughter Michelle.  Both are having health issues. 
 

Emily Sestack, Sherry Carter’s cousin in DE, is dealing with health issues. 
 

Janet Kundl, Sherry Carter’s cousin in Niagara Falls, is dealing with health issues. 
 

Let’s pray for the COVID-19 situation the world over. 

Let’s pray for our members that have ongoing health and other issues. 

Let’s pray for family, friends, and loved ones of our members who are having health and other issues.  

Let’s pray not only for those that are physically sick but those that are spiritually sick as well.  

Let’s pray for our shut-ins and to call and send cards.  

Let’s pray for those dealing with family situations as well as work situations. 

Let’s pray for those dealing with weather related disasters. 

Let’s pray for those of our number who are looking for employment. 

Let’s pray for those that are traveling.  May they have a safe journey.  

Let’s pray for God’s people that are doing mission work all over the world. 

Let’s pray for people the world over that we may all learn to get along with each other. 

Let’s pray for those taking Bible correspondence courses at the present time.  

Let’s pray for children, families, and the staff at  Potter Children’s Home and Family Ministries. 

Let’s pray for the work being done at Great Lakes Christian High School in Beamsville, ONT. 

Let’s pray for our neighbors receiving House to House / Heart to Heart that they have receptive hearts. 

 
Upcoming Events    (Lord willing)  
 

 

Jul. 05             First Sunday getting back together since the beginning of the Covid-19 pandemic. 
 

Jul. 12             Men’s Business Meeting   (The meeting will be held upstairs, not in the basement.) 
  

Jul. 27-31        Camp Agape 2020   ONLINE VIRTUAL EXPERIENCE   Ages 8-18     Camp is canceled for this year. 
 

Aug. 02            Potluck   Groups 1, 2, & 3 to setup and cleanup.  Depends on Covid-19 situation. 
  

Aug. 09 or 16  (To be determined)   Men’s Business Meeting   (The meeting will be held upstairs, not in the basement.) 
  

Aug. 30            Area Wide 5th Sunday Singing hosted by LaSalle church of Christ.   Depends on Covid-19 situation. 
  

Aug. 30            Day of Prayer & Giving  for Potter Children’s Home 


